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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

FOR 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

 
LISTED BELOW ARE THE QUESTIONS (Q) SUBMITTED BY 

POTENTIAL BIDDERS FOR THE  
 

SANITARY SEWER REPAIR PROJECT AT 3383 OAK KNOLL DRIVE 
 

COUNTY PROJECT NO. SE005 
PROJECT FILE NO. E4954 

 
 

THE COUNTY OF SAN MATEO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
HAS PROVIDED RESPONSES (R) TO THE QUESTIONS BELOW 

 
Q1. Sheet S1 of the drawings states that the contractor is required to hire a special 

inspector for all work on the project. 
 

The project specifications state a “QC Inspector” will inspect the welding only. 
 

What is the County of San Mateo covering in regards to inspecting the project? 
 

If the Contractor is to provide inspecting services, which exact services are we 
required to cover( welding, drilling, earthwork, concrete etc….)  
 

R1. The County will be responsible and provide for special inspection and QC 
inspection.  The Contractor is not responsible for the special inspection nor QC 
Inspection. See Addendum No. 1, dated February 16, 2018.    

  
 The County will provide construction inspection during the project duration. 
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